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The Solid Waste Committee met Thursday, May 29, 2014, at 12:00 PM in the Police Jury Meeting Room 
of the Jackson Parish Courthouse.  Members present:  Mr. Langston and Mr. Treadway.  Absent:  Mr. 
Peterson.  Also present:  Mr. Culpepper, Mr. Bryant, and Ms. Monroe. 
 
The meeting was called to order by the chairperson, Mr. Treadway.  Mr. Langston gave the invocation 
and Mr. Culpepper led the recitation of the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
Ms. Angie Johnson addressed the committee about the removal of solid waste bins on LA 810 after an 
incident where one of the bins had been pulled into the middle of LA 810 on the evening of May 12th.  
She requested that the bins be returned to the location to serve the residents of LA 810 and those living 
on that area of Caney Lake. 
 
Motion Mr. Langston seconded Mr. Treadway to recommend that the Jury approve the temporary 
replacement of 2 bins at the LA 810 location until improvements at the Zoar bin site can be completed 
and at that time the LA 810 bin location will be permanently closed.  Motion carried. 
 
Motion Mr. Langston seconded Mr. Treadway to adjourn.  Motion carried and the meeting adjourned at 
1:30 PM.” 


